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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Fish and Game  
Division of Administrative Services 
 

 

 

RV Kestrel LED Navigation Light System 
RFQ 1125056 

Amendment 1 
11/21/24 

DESCRIPTION: This amendment is being issued to answer questions submitted by potential offerors. 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 

 
Questions submitted by potential offerors and answers from the state: 

 
Question 1:   I cannot find the required period of performance on the RFQ. I see that the work will be performed 

in Petersburg but cannot see any specific timeline of when the vessel will be available for this work 
to be performed. 

Answer:  Period of performance for this work is between date of award and March 1, 2025. Lights and all 
equipment can be delivered to us before work begins.  

               
 
Question 2:  Does the bid have to be physically delivered to you via mail or am I able to email it to you?  
 
Answer:  Preferred quote submission method is electronically via email. Quotes can be emailed to 

dfg.contracting@alaska.gov.  
               
 
 
 
 
Question 3:  Is it the intent of the State to reuse the existing Navigation Light panel enclosure for the new NLC, 

power supply, and display board?  
 
Answer:  Intent is to get rid of the old panel and go with a new panel. 
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Question 4:   If the intent is to replace the existing enclosure, can the vessel provide a measurement of the space 

available around the current enclosure?  
 
Answer:  Measurements of existing panel is 19"W x 30"H x 12"D. Cannot be any bigger than that. 
               
 

 
 

Procurement Officer: 
 
Eric Verrelli – 907-465-6178 – eric.verrelli@alaska.gov  
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